Inaugural Gandhi Oration

Remembering Mahatma Gandhi on his 64th Martyrdom Anniversary

Professor Frederick Hilmer, AO Vice Chancellor of the University of New South Wales
(UNSW), the Consul General of India to Australia and Mr Neville Roach, AO Patron of
the Australia India Institute at UNSW, take great pleasure in inviting you to the inaugural
Gandhi Oration at UNSW.

The Gandhi Oration commemorates Martyrs' Day and is delivered by a person whose
life's work exemplifies the ideals of Gandhi. Professor Patrick Dodson has shown great
leadership promoting and fostering reconciliation between Indigenous and non-
Indigenous Australians and his work in this area has been marked by great tolerance
and compassion.

Date: 30 January 2012, Time: 6pm - 9pm

Venue: Leighton Hall, John Niland Scientia Building, UNSW Kensington campus

Light refreshments will be served.

A remembrance ceremony to commemorate the assassination of Mahatma Gandhi will
be held prior to the oration at the Gandhi bust on the UNSW Library Lawn (arrive at
5:15pm for a 5:30pm start).

RSVP: by Wednesday 25 January 2012 to pvcinternational@unsw.edu.au All are
welcome, however, RSVPs are essential.



